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 Hello Auxiliary members, 

How are you doing on your interviews of a legacy member?  Are you needing 

help?  You can contact me, and Alysen and I will gladly come and help you with 

it.  She has a video camera that can be used to do the interview with and then 

you do the work and fill out the form that is on MALTA and get it back to me.  

If you put pictures on the Photo Circle, please put where you are at in the 

caption as I can not do it on my end.  It will help me when I start putting 

Debbieâ€™s book together.  

 I hope you all saw the pictures that I submitted to National when National 

President Carla was here.  She seemed to have a great time, just wishing more 

were there to get to know her. 

 If you have any questions or need help, you can text, or call me at  541-580-

1283, email me at kathymcvfwa@gmail.comor do snail mail at PO Box 672 

Roseburg, OR 97470.   

 Thank you so much to all the Auxiliary chairmen that have been sending me 

reports.  I love the work that you have been doing.  This makes it easier for you 

in the end when itâ€™s time to do your Year End Reports to fill them out instead 

of trying to do them all at once.  Keep working on your History Books and bring 

them to the Convention in June.  I hope to see many.  If you have one or more 

that are from the past, please bring them as well so that we can display them for 

the members to look at and get an idea of what can be done with them.  Past 

Dept Presidents, please bring yours as well as we would love to see what can be 

done as well with them.  

 If you post anything on your Facebook page, please remember to hashtag 

#vfwauxiliary.  Please send me a friend request for your page so I can also get 

pictures that way. 

  
 

mailto:kathymcvfwa@gmail.com

